
 
 

 
 

Assembly Meeting on Thursday, June 25, Using Zoom 
 
Because of continuing state of Maryland, Maryland District Knights of Columbus, 
and Archdiocese of Baltimore actions taken in response to the COVID-19 
(coronavirus) pandemic, in-person meetings and patriotic events have had to be 
cancelled, postponed, or adjusted.  Our Assembly’s June meeting will be held using 
Zoom on this coming Thursday, June 25, starting at 7:30 pm.  Zoom meeting 
login/dial-in information was included in the e-mail that forwarded this newsletter to 
Assembly members. 
 

Congratulations to Our New Sir Knights! 
 
Because of two “virtual” Exemplifications held on June 13 and June 20, we now have 
19 new Sir Knights in our Assembly!  Please congratulate the following new Sir 
Knights, including four Seminarians (indicated with asterisks): 
 

Name    Council Name  Council 
David Goggin 11341 Jeffrey Souza 11341 

James Jacobs 10525 Deacon Ralph Trautwein, Sr 9729 

Peter Kiamo-oh* 2521 Charles Zielinski 11341 

Kevin Knorr 11341 Paul Kongnyuy* 2521 

Steven Linberg 10525 Edward Nwaba 10525 

Paul Mansfield 11341 Cornelius Ugwu* 8293 

Edward Martin 11341 Mark Kulis 13290 

Richard Meyer 11341 Charles Nason 13290 

Anthony Nathan 10525 Sampson Onwumere* 1768 

Michael Rutter 10525   
 

Assembly Officers for Fraternal Year 2021 
 
At the May 28 Assembly meeting, the following officers were elected to serve during 
the upcoming Fraternal Year 2021.  (Note that the positions of Faithful Friar, Faithful 
Comptroller, and Color Corps Commander are not elected positions.) 

 
Faithful Navigator    Kevin B. Quinn      Other Positions: 
Faithful Captain    Michael Lewis        Color Corps Commander Martin Nau 
Faithful Pilot    Mel Szymanski       Faithful Friar  Fr. Tyler Kline 
Faithful Admiral    Steve Mason          Faithful Comptroller Richard Murray 
Faithful Purser    Martin Luchansky 
Faithful Scribe    William Hammett 
Inner Sentinel    Martin Nau 
Outer Sentinel    Brad Kaufman 
One Year Trustee      Will Barber 
Two Year Trustee    Jim Coolahan 
Three Year Trustee   Mike Jacobs  
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2019-2020 Leadership 

Steve Mason 
Faithful Navigator 

Kevin Quinn 
Faithful Captain 

Mike Lewis 
Faithful Pilot 

Mike Jacobs 
Faithful Admiral 

Fr. Tyler Kline 
Faithful Friar 

Rick Murray 
Faithful Comptroller 

Martin Luchansky 
Faithful Purser 

Terry Mahoney 
Faithful Scribe 

Marty Nau 
Inner Sentinel 

Brad Kaufman 
Outer Sentinel 

Dale Solarz 
One-Year Trustee 

Will Barber 
Two-Year Trustee 

Jim Coolahan 
Three-Year Trustee 

______ 
Jim Coolahan 

Newsletter Editor 
 

Assembly Website 

http://kofcAssembly2595.org 

See following pages for: 
 From the Navigator’s 

Stateroom 
 Meeting/ Cancellations and 

Adjustments Due to COVID-
19 

 Useful Patriotic Degree Web 
Sites and E-mail Group 



From the Navigator’s Stateroom …       
 
Hello to all Assembly members, and especially to new candidates who just joined our Assembly.  
Congratulations to you all on your decision to become a member in the 4th Degree.  As we transition 
into a new Fraternal Year and new leadership, I want to take the time to thank all the officers who 
served this past year for their leadership in overseeing the Assembly.  This past year has not been 
without issues.  Although we have not been able to meet in person recently, with the help of Zoom 
and a great job by Past Faithful Navigator Jim Coolahan, who has helped me conduct virtual 
meetings, we were able to conduct much of our Assembly’s business.  What we have lost are the 
Vets picnic, in-person Exemplification, and our renewal of obligations.  However, as we go forward 
into the next Fraternal Year, our newly elected Faithful Navigator, Kevin Quinn, has prepared a 
schedule for the remainder of calendar year 2020 into 2021.   
 
At this time, I want to ask our new members to get involved in the events of our Assembly.  When the Order is able to host 
a non-virtual Exemplification, please attend and view what it is like to have the ceremony in person with the Color Corps 
and all the official trappings. You will be impressed and truly enjoy the process.  Additionally, we want and request your 
future participation in the officer chair positions if you are approached to serve.  We want and need your ideas and look 
forward to your new perspective on issues involving our, and now your, Assembly. 
 
I have not heard of any Assembly members or their family members being a victim of the pandemic, and for that I am 
grateful to our God. I wish all a safe and happy summer.  I also look forward to the leadership of our new Navigator Kevin 
Quinn. 
 
GOD bless and stay safe. 
 
Steve Mason, Faithful Navigator, Assembly #2595 
faithfulnavigator@kofcassembly2595.org 
 

Meeting Cancellations/Adjustments Due to COVID-19 
 
For the foreseeable future, there will be no in-person Assembly meetings and activities.  Please stay tuned for Assembly e-
mails and newsletters regarding future Assembly meetings and activities. 
 
Useful Patriotic Degree Web Sites and E-mail Group 
 
1. Maryland Fourth Degree - https://kcmaryland4th.org/ 
2. Maryland Fourth Degree Yahoo Groups – To share information with other assemblies 

a. To post a message - kcmaryland4th@yahoogroups.com 
b. To subscribe - kcmaryland4th-subscribe@yahoogroups.com 

3. McGivney Guild – To support the beatification of our founder 
http://www.fathermcgivney.org/mcg/en/contact/register.html 

Schedule of Assembly Meetings and Activities for FY 2020 
 
Thursday, June 25, 7:30 pm, Assembly meeting (to be conducted online using Zoom) 


